PlanningAlias

From: Jason Drew

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 10:10 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearing 3040 Kilpatrick Ave

Re: Rezoning Application — Newport Village

Dear Mayor and Council,

My name is Jason Drew, owner of a unit in 3070 Kilpatrick Ave (phase 1)
and | am emailing you to let you know that | support the proposed project
at 3040 Kilpatrick Avenue. The project is located in a very desirable
neighbourhood - close to many restaurants and stores. It would make
sense that the project would only serve to advance the neighbourhood
and offer much needed housing to those wanting to settle in the area.

| think the approval of this next development will serve the City
well. ' hope you will support this proposed development and help
continue providing opportunities for people to live in this awesome City.

Kind regards,

Jason Drew



